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INTRODUCING MRS. FOX

New classes at Catawba! The first day
of class for our juniors at Catawba is
January 8th.  Please make sure
textbooks are purchased before this
date.  Juniors will return to their classes
at the SA campus on January 3rd. 

Spring testing dates are set! ACT and
SAT tests are required for juniors and
highly recommended for sophomores.  
On testing days, our freshmen will have
special activities off campus related to
thier classes.

ACT - March 14th
SAT - April 11th

In January, Laura Fox will join the Upper School
instructional staff teaching physics. Mrs. Fox
earned her B.S. in biology from Presbyterian
College where she played for four years on the
women's soccer team. She worked as an
environmental scientist and then earned a
Master of Arts in Teaching degree from the
University of South Carolina. Mrs. Fox has nine
years of teaching experience in the public high
schools. She is an accomplished marathon
runner, having run 13 marathons including two
runs at the Boston Marathon!
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Noteworthy
Numbers

FIELD TRIPS

OUTSIDE SPEAKERS 

50

SOCIALS

LESSONS LEARNED

COUNTLESS!

CLUBS FORMED

25

8

2


